

## **BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE**

## COMMUNIQUÉ

Being a communication to residents about a Concert by Richard Cock

1 August 2018

Dear Residents,



Christmas Carols for the whole family with Richard Cock, the Symphony Choir of Johannesburg and the Johannesburg Festival Orchestra.

Shows are on Saturday, 8 December at 4:30 pm, or Sunday, 9 December at 3:00 pm at the Linder Auditorium.

Normal ticket prices are R220 each. However, for pensioners the price drops to R175 each. If anyone is interested please contact Ian Stuart on <a href="mailto:ian.stuart@mweb.co.za">ian.stuart@mweb.co.za</a>, or by SMS on 0824950498 before Friday, 10 August saying which day they would prefer.

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)